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Leading in services, information, and assistance for  

 quality lifestyles and healthy aging.  

Open 365 Days a Year!  

Mon. and Wed.:   7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.    Tues. Thurs. and Friday: 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m 

Your senior millage tax dollars at work!  

January 2018 

Happy New Year!  We hope that 2018 will                            

be a good year full of blessings!  
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Views and comments expressed in this newsletter are not necessarily the views and comments 

of the Monroe County Commission on Aging. The Monroe County Commission on Aging is a 
governmental agency, which funds community senior programming through millage dollars ñ 

including the Monroe Center for Healthy Aging.  Those receiving services from these programs 

may have certain personal data shared within the funded agencies, except where HIPPA applies.  

ñThe Monroe Center is the 

place to be ï for fun, 

fellowship, and support.ò 

15275 South Dixie Highway  

Monroe, MI   48161  

734 -241 -0404    

Fax 734 -241 -5302  
 

 Visit us on -line: 

www.monroectr.org  
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Vision:  

The Monroe Center for Healthy 
Aging is committed to improving 
the quality of life for older adults  

in Monroe County.  

Or find us                          

on Facebook!  

  Stay Healthy This Winteréé 
The Michigan Dept of Community Health has 

some simple tips for you to follow:  

  1.) Stay hydrated ñ drink your water!  

  2.) Get plenty of rest.     

  3.) Wash your hands often.  
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From the Directorõs Desk . . . 
 
One resolution I have made, and try           

always to keep, is this: to rise above the 

little things.  

                                ~Author unknown  
 

Happy New Year to all!  May you enjoy health, happiness and 

love in the New Year.    

 

Let me start by offering my sincerest gratitude to all of those 

who responded to our appeal for financial help.  It was very 

heartwarming to me to have such wonderful response.            

Donations totaled over $10,000, and our 2017 Budget is back 

in the black. Thank you!  You are awesome.  

 

As we begin 2018, we are updating our Strategic Plan and  

setting goals for the new year; your ideas are always welcome.   

Some exciting things that are coming up:  

 

¶ A Matter of Balance Class will begin January 22.  Itõs a 

four -week class that will be offered on Monday and                 

Thursday evenings at 5:30 p.m.  Please register.  

 

¶ A òNew You in the New Year ó healthy eating support 

group will begin January 25 at 5:30 p.m.  The group will 

be facilitated by Dave McNew bringing information on       

Nutrition, Exercise, and Weight.  This is the year for a new 

you.  Please register.  

 

¶ Open Thursday Evenings.   The Center will be open on 

Thursday evenings for supper and socialization beginning 

January 11. Center closes at 7:00 p.m.  

 

¶ Old Age Is Not For Sissies community education class 

will be held on Wednesday evenings beginning on February 

7.   Registration for this class is through the Monroe           

Community Education office.   This class offers something 

for everyone of all ages.  Please sign up!  

 

We look forward to seeing you often in the New Year, and   

thanks for making the Center the place to be for fun,                            

fellowship and support.  

                      -  Sˉnˍɰʍ 

News to Note . . . 
 

¶ December 31  ð New Yearôs 

Eve Party with Manny Perez at 

3:00 p.m.   $6  per person. 

 

¶ Aging Services Survey .  

Please complete and return the 

survey form thatôs  included in 

the newsletter. 

 

¶ January 1 ð Center is open 

from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

Potluck  11:00 to 12:30  

 

¶ January 2 ð Center is open       

7:00 to 2:00.   Enhanced        

Fitness at 11:45 a.m.  
           
 

¶ January 3rd ð Birthday       

Dinner with music, along 

with Alzheimerôs Association 

information table  

 

¶ January 7th ð Sunday                

Afternoon Bingo at 2:00 p.m.  

 

¶ January 10th ð MCHD 

Presentation on Fiber  

 

¶ January 11th ð Music and 

Chili Cook -Off Fundraiser 

 

¶ January 24th  ð Movie ð All 

Saintsð1:30 pm    

 

¶ January 25th  ð Health           

Odyssey at 11:30 a.m. on   

Oral Health by Dr. McMullin  

 

¶ Save the Date:   Quarterly 

Rummage & Bake Sale ð 

February 8 and 9 



January 2018  ENGAGE! · Monroe Center for Healthy Aging   4 

 

Good people making goodness possible: Donations to the Center 

From the Board of Directors, staff, volunteers, and the thousands who are served                                

by the Monroe Center for Healthy Aging each year, we deeply appreciate donations                      

made to the Center.   We pledge to use your donations wisely as we lead in information                

and assistance for quality lifestyles and healthy aging in Monroe County.                                                    

We are a 501(c)3, tax -deductible organization (Tax ID #38 -1679755).    

Yvonne  Acton 

Barry and Linda Allen 

Ron and Geri Allen 

Duane and Mary Anne Bair 

Roland and Peggy Barton 

Jim and Martha Beaudry 

James and Rita Beck 

Ellen Blackman 

Sharon Bondy 

Eugene and Marie Bowman 

Janet Brindley 

Ken Brooks 

Lisa Brown 

David Bryant 

Edith Campbell 

Lavern and Betty Cheney 

Bill and Judy Collingsworth 

Robert and Barbara Dahl 

Mary Dobberstein 

J. Victor DuBay 

Marian Duvall 

Anna Mae Fleeman 

Wanda Foley 

Gary and Jo Ann Follbaum 

Mark and Polly Fredericks 

Jane Geiermann 

Meri-Lynn Geisler 

Theresa Genord 

Glenda Gentner 

Beverly Gerber 

Eugene and Mary Haman 

John Hoffman 

November Donations ð Thank you                                                     
   for your Kindness and Support!       

Jack Hollingsworth 

Bill Huntley 

Charles and Ruth Huston 

Mary Hwang 

Lionel and Janet Ingels 

Frances Ingels 

Burton Johnson 

Jane Karau 

Mary Kenney 

Joanne  Kettinger 

Barbara  Kinne 

Nancy Kirwen 

Lois Knegnedorf 

Verple Lazette 

Patricia Leason 

Fred and Christine Lemerand 

Art Love 

Robyn Madison 

Marjorie May 

Ron and Sharon Mays 

Mary Ann McBee 

Rick and Nina Meier 

Carol Miller 

Dale Morgan 

Mario Pace 

Dolores Pask 

Kathryn  Patterson 

Richard and Helen Peplinski 

Carol Piedmont 

Jerry and Sandie Pierce 

Chris Pitcher 

William and Joyce Poore 

Jim and Donna Reaume 

Earl and Anne Reaume 

Larry and Linda Rutledge 

Sr. Janet Ryan 

Nancy Savage 

Patricia Schassberger 

Dennis Scheich 

Ethel Sebolt 

Janice Simmons 

Mary Ann Soleau 

Janette Stark 

Sally Stolle 

Karen Straub 

William Sype 

Kay Thoma 

Nancy Thompson 

Marilyn Timmer 

Robert and Joyce Trowbridge 

Richard  Vancena 

John VanSlambrouck 

Bari and Wendy  Waltz 

Jim and Bonnie Weber 

Tom Weeman 

Ronald Wehner 

Stewart Werner 

Robert and Donna Wickenheiser 

Dolores  Williams 

Judy Williams 

Nancy Wortinger 

Shirley Yoas 

Dorothy  Younger 
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²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ bŜǿ                   
bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ aŜƳōŜǊǎΗ 
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ƴŜǿ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ                         
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9Ř ŀƴŘ IŀƴƴŜƭƻǊŜ IǳƎƘŜǎ 

aŀǊƛƭȅƴ aŀŎƪŀȅ 
IƻǇŜ tŜǊǊȅ 
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WŜŀƴŜǧŜ wȅŀƴ 
WƛƳ wȅƭŀƴŘ 
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Itõs time to renew your membership!  
We are now accepting payment for 2018 
dues.                                                                 
For those 55 and over, residing in Mon-
roe County, the yearly dues are $20.  For 
those under 55 and/or residing outside 
Monroe County, the yearly dues are $25.                                                                                      
The Monroe Center is for everyone and 
weõre glad you are a member! 

Thank you 
very much!                                

November Donations ð Continued 

in memory of Mae Crutchfield  

Lou Maurice 

Family and Friends 

Jack and Helen Henegar 

  

in memory of Sandy Reisig 

Betty Williams 

Jack and Helen Henegar 

Mary Reichard 

Ron & Jan Niemann 

Bea Lajiness 

  

in memory of Berta Wagner  

Jack and Helen Henegar 

Jim and Bonnie Weber 

in memory of Andy & Edna Davis  

Junior Davis, Ernie Davis, and Harold Lloyd 
Marlene Chambo 

  

in memory of Lester and Ruth Niemann    

Bob and Lucille Weeman 

Ron and Jan Niemann 

  

in memory of Merle Davis 

Sandy Davis Zeestraten 

  

in memory of Mary 
Cromer -  Happy               

Birthday in Heaven! 

Rita Wylie 

  

Valet Parking  
 

Did you know we offer Valet              

Parking here at the Center?                 
Just pull your car to the main               

entrance and see someone at the 

Front Desk for assistance .             


